
 

 

3rd March 2025 

 

Dear parents & carers 

 

Information regarding Year 6 trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach 

 

We will be taking Year 6 on a day trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach on Monday 

16th June 2025. The cost of the trip is being subsidised by the PTA. To enable 

the visit to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of £33.45 per child: this 

includes travel, insurance and admission. Please be advised that if insufficient 

contributions are received the visit may need to be cancelled.  

 

We are informing you in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in 

instalments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay. 

 

Transport: Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time - we will be 

setting off by coach soon after 09:00. Children do not need to wear school 

uniform and should arrive in clothing suitable for a theme park and according to 

the weather on the day of the trip. 

 

*Children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child receives Free 

School Meals, we can organise a packed lunch. 

 

Valuables: If your child wishes to bring a mobile phone this will be kept in school 

and can be collected upon our return. School will not accept responsibility for 

lost or damaged equipment on the trip. 

 

Medication: If your child has any medical needs please indicate this clearly on 

the form that has been provided. Russell Hall staff will only be able to 

administer medication (including travel sickness tablets) if the appropriate 

consent form has been completed – please collect these from the school office. 

 

Behaviour: Children will be made aware of expectations regarding behavior prior 

to the trip. Whilst we want your child to have fun, we cannot allow any dangerous 

or unsafe behavior. If your child is deemed to display unsafe or challenging 

behavior they will not be able to take part in the remainder of the trip. 

 

We are planning to arrive back at school for approximately 17:30. If we are 

going to be late due to transport issues you will be notified via text.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

 

Mr Lugg  


